Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Joe Mangine [joe@allterraenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 4:11 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 160 Holmes St

Hi Jerry,

We recently collected depth to water measurements from source area wells at the subject site on September 3,
2014. Similar to 2nd quarter 2014, all key "A" zone wells were dry. As previously discussed, we will not be
collecting groundwater samples during 3rd quarter 2014.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thanks!

Joe
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